
 
 
 
Senate Finance and Public Administration Committees. 
I offer this submission for your consideration. 
 
I am in full support of the Health insurance Amendment Bill 2013 (Medicare  
Funding for Certain Types of Abortion) 
 
Abortions carried out because of the sex of the child should not be funded 
by Medicare. This funding should be retained for essential health procedures  
not for eliminating babies because of their gender due to cultural or personal 
preferences 
 
Laurence & Beverley Trigg. 


